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Update from Care Quality Commission 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee is requested to consider an update from the Care Quality 
Commission (CQC). 
 
 
 
Detail 
 
 
1. In previous years the Committee has been given the opportunity to consider 

an update from the Care Quality Commission. 
 
 
2. Representatives of the CQC will be in attendance at this meeting in order to 

provide information on the role of CQC, national developments and policy, 
and any key themes relating to local services. 
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